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TRAFFIC ALERT 

Lane Restrictions and Road Closure for Queen City Avenue 

at White Street in South Fairmount 

 
CINCINNATI – Beginning Friday, September 23, 2016, Queen City Avenue will be restricted to 

one lane in the vicinity of White Street for one week as part of ongoing construction.   Note:  

Queen City Avenue is a one-way westbound street. 

Additionally, Queen City Avenue at White Street will be closed to traffic for one weekend from 

6:30 p.m. Friday, September 30 through 5 a.m. Monday, October 3.   

Access to White Street from Queen City Avenue will not be available.  Local traffic will need to 

access White Street via Fairmount Avenue/Harrison Avenue. 

Traffic on Queen City Avenue will be detoured via Quebec Road to Glenway Avenue to Rapid 

Run Pike/Sunset Avenue to Queen City Avenue.   

The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) is installing storm sewers along 

White Street and adjacent areas through spring 2017 as part of the Lick Run Project. 

For more details, please visit the Lick Run website at www.projectgroundwork.org/lickrun. 

See attachment for location of lane restrictions and road closure. 
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Lane Restriction on Queen City Avenue 
 
 

 



Road Closure on Queen City Avenue 
 
 
 

 


